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Explanatory Statement 

 

No. 3 of 1957 

 

 In consequence of recent increases in the membership of the Canberra 

Community Hospital Board the existing wording of Regulation 14 is incorrect. 

 

 The attached amending regulation has been prepared to rectify the 

discrepancies which at present exist in the regulations dealing with the election of 

members. 
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